
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June has arrived and we are celebrating National Garden Week, June 4-

12, 2023. Make a Splash in your city and recruit new members. 

 

We are so excited to share with you that our Membership Message will 

be delivered by your Assistant District Director, who will in turn be 

working directly with your Club’s President and/or Membership 

Chairman, so we think this will “get the word out” more effectively 

about what is happening membership-wise in Florida.  

 

The challenge RIGHT NOW for your Club/Circle is to PURPOSELY 

PLAN AN EVENT THIS SUMMER to attract those who might be 

interested in Garden Club. This could be as simple as an Ice Cream 

Social, a “Fun with Flowers” event, a wine and cheese…well, you get 

the idea. Just be sure to have Membership forms available, and ASK-

ASK-ASK them to join. 

We have discovered that the number one reason folks don’t join is 

because THEY WERE NOT ASKED!!!! Simple, but true. We want to 

hear your ideas and what you and your Club is doing to increase 

membership. Of course, never hesitate to contact your Asst. District 

Director with Questions.  

 

 

 

Christy Linke, FFGC 1st Vice President 

FFGC Membership Coordinator/Chairman 

 
 


